
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
06/20/2017 

 

Sheriff Lavender wants to make the community aware that on 06/21/2017 at 5:00 a.m. the 

911 system for all of Ross County will be shut down for necessary maintenance. This 

includes the city of Chillicothe. This is currently planned to last 30 minutes, however it 

could take longer.  

 

During this time all emergency phone calls to the Ross County Sheriff’s Office and the 

City of Chillicothe Police, Fire, and E.M.S. should be made to 740-773-1185, not 911! 

 

Horizon landline customer’s phones that dial 911 will be rerouted to the 740-773-1185 

number during this time. Time Warner (Spectrum), cellular and Voice Over Internet 

Protocol 911 calls will not go through. 

 

We will alert the community as soon as the system is operational after the maintenance. 

Please check Ross County Sheriff’s Office Facebook Page for the most up to date 

information.   
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